
Visit of high school students and teachers from Batocina to FIN

As a part of DIAUSS project promotional activities, the group of high school students and
teachers from Batocina visited Faculty of Engineering Kragujevac on 24. May 2013, in order to
get insight into faculty laboratories and to provide information related to new developed study
programs.  Pictures from the meeting can be found at Bicu student FIN - Faccebook page .  
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https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.382922171828058.1073741841.146532695467008&amp;type=1

